March 27, 1974

Mr. § Mrs. Edward S, Jamian
17220 Evans
Southfield, Michigan 48076

Dear Mr. § Mrs. Jamian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation
of $§20.00 which you were kind enough to make to St.
Vartan Cathedral on the occasion of your first visit.

We are glad that you took time off your schedule
to visit our beatiful cathedral, and hope that you
will have other occasions to visit us again.

With prayers,

Fr. Mampre Kouzouian
Canon Sacrist



